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OFFICIAL 

South Eastern Freeway Upgrade 
Project  
Works Update – Crafers Interchange 

 

As part of the Heysen Tunnels upgrade, we are 
installing new Intelligent Transport Systems (ITS) on the 
South Eastern Freeway. 

What’s happening: 
We’re doing trenching work to prepare for the installation of signs and traffic 
management infrastructure. 

How this affects you: 
Work will be occurring on the Adelaide bound ramp to the South Eastern 
Freeway.  The road will remain open at all times. 
 
One lane on the South Eastern Freeway will be temporarily closed alongside 
the Crafers Interchange Adelaide bound (on) ramp.  All road users should 
observe traffic signage and follow direction of traffic management staff.   
 
Speed restrictions will be in place and the road safety speed cameras at this 
location will still be in operation. 
 
During the works, there will be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but 
we'll do our best to keep the noise to a minimum. 

There will be no change to public transport services. 

In the event of a bushfire, other emergency, or on catastrophic fire days, all 
lanes will be open and posted speed limits will be reinstated.  

For further information: 

 Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/heysen 
 Contact the project team via email at DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au 
 Call 1300 794 880 

 

When 

From Sunday night  
11 February 2024 to  
Friday morning 16 February 
2024. 

 

Hours of operation 

Between 7pm and 6am 
each night. 

Where 

Crafers Interchange 
Adelaide bound (on) ramp. 


